
Clayton Elementary PAC - Meeting Minutes  
Wednesday, June 19th 2019 

 

 

In Attendance: Carolyth Forth, Danni Dunlop, Renata Clements, Laura 
Bottligieri, Leisau Clifford, Ma Trinidiad Alfaro, Jessica Del Rossario, Lauretta 
Fenrick. 

Meeting called to order 6:32 p.m. 
 

Adoption of meeting agenda: 1st Danni, 2nd Leisau 

 

Adoption of minutes from previous meeting: 1st Renata, 2nd Danni 
 

Principal’s Report:  
 
Healthy Living Night was on May 23rd. In the future we may invite Port Kells 
Elementary to increase our numbers. Games Day was June 14th. Grade 7’s are 
attending Aldergrove Water Park on June 21st, and their year end leaving 
ceremony is June 26th at 8:45 a.m. Band Concert was June 17th, with our music 
concert on June 21st. Our year end picnic at Walnut Grove Park is coming up on 
June 25th. Whole school leaving ceremony is on June 27th at 8:45 a.m., followed 
by the Kindergarten graduation ceremony at 10:45. We have two teachers who 
are leaving Clayton next year, Mrs. Schniad gr 6/7, and Mr. Wittal gr 6/7.  
Staff are already planning for September, and our Family Groups next year will 
focus on the book “The Six Cedar Trees”. 
 

Treasurer’s Report: 
 

General Account: $11,439.53 

Gaming Account: $2,120.42 

Petty Cash: $120,15 

Term Deposit: $6,309.09 

Total: $19,989.19  
 

Total from Fundraising efforts this year: $10,070.64!  
 

Thank you to all the parents and staff who participated in Fundraising in any way 
by helping us raise this incredible amount!  
 

A huge thank you to Mrs. Leisau Clifford for all of her Hot Lunch work and 
fundraising in the last several years! This year the hot lunches brought in over 
$4,000.00!  
 

 



 
Hot Lunch Report:  
 

We have concluded our parent hot lunches on Games Day from Pizza Hut. 
Come September, parents will have the option of ordering Hot Lunch through our 
new Hot Lunch Program: The Lunch Lady, online every week. Registration and 
more info on this program coming out soon.  
 
Fruit & Veggie Report: 
 

June 4th was our last delivery of mini peppers. We are set up and ready for 
another year of free fruit and veggies + milk come September, thank you 
Shannon Htan for taking this on! 
 

New Business: 
 

The PAC is planning on running another Bottle Drive on Sept 14, given the 
last drive’s success!             Please save the date and your bottles and 
cans!  

 
Thank you to all who have helped out this year and participated in the 
many events and fundraisers the PAC has held throughout this school 
year. It is appreciated by all, and we hope to work together again next 

year! 

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 

 
 


